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Dear Parent/Carer   

 

Admission to Copleston High School – Wednesday 6 September 2023 
Britannia, Clifford Road and Sidegate 
 
We are taking this opportunity to give you final instructions for your child’s Induction Days on Monday 26 and 
Tuesday 27 June and for the first day of term in September 2023. 
 
We are in the process of visiting your child in their Primary School.  The next time we will meet your child is on our 
Induction Days.  Below is a reminder of the schedule for those two days: 
 
 8.20 a.m.  To arrive at the main door into school in Primary School uniform. 
  To bring normal writing equipment and a calculator. 
  To bring his/her usual PE kit on the Monday together with sun hat, sun cream and water each day. 
  If your child attends our main feeder Primary Schools, to bring his/her Mathematics Exercise Book 

and his/her Forensic Science Booklet.  If your child attends one of the other Primary Schools, he/she 
will be provided with these on the day. 

 
 Monday All the pupils will be receiving a free school meal, or they can bring a packed lunch. 
 
 Tuesday Pupils will need to bring a packed lunch or money for a school lunch (£2.20 for a meal deal – Main 

Meal and Dessert or Water, or £1.80 for just Main Meal) from the canteen (see menu below).  The 
Primary Schools have already informed us of those who receive a free lunch.  Drinks are available to 
purchase from 60p to £1.10 each. 

 

Monday (free meal) 
Sausage & Mash/Vegetarian Sausage & Mash 
Chocolate Crunch or Sponge with Chocolate 
Sauce 

Tuesday (students to pay £2.20 per head) 
Pasta bake / Vegetable Pasta 
Vanilla Crunch 

 
 3.10 p.m. End of the School Day.  Please ensure that your child knows where you are going to meet them if 

you need to collect them.  

Year 7 Form Groups for September will be sorted after the Induction Days have taken place, so your child will meet 
their Form Tutor on their first day in September. 
 

Student Leaders will accompany groups of Year 6 pupils each day taking them to each lesson, to break and to lunch.   
At lunchtime, pupils having canteen lunches will be shown where to wait and queue.  As they enter the canteen, there 
will be 4 – 5 different counters from which to buy lunch.  There are designated tables for Year 6s and 7s.   
 

See over/ 
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Wednesday 28 June at 6 p.m. in the Sports Hall  – Year 6 Parents’ Evening – Mrs Naseri (Head of Year), Mrs Pilkington 
(SENCo) and I will go through the key areas of how you can prepare your child for high school.  There will be a display 
of the uniform and the PE kit from Coes and PMG Schoolwear respectively. 
 

The first day of the new term is Wednesday 6 September 2023.  Pupils should arrive at 8.20 a.m. in the Main Hall for 
an 8.30 a.m. start.  Please note school will end for all Year 7 at the usual time of 3.10 p.m. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing your child again on the Induction Days and we hope he/she enjoys the experience.  
We look forward to meeting you on Wednesday 28 June. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
D Pheasant 

 

D PHEASANT 
Primary Liaison Co-ordinator 


